

Purleigh Community Primary School Pump Lane, Purleigh, Chelmsford, Essex CM3 6PJ Tel: 01621 828282 Fax: 01621 829564 admin@eveleighlink.com www.eveleighlink.com

Friday 24th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Due to reasons out of our control we have had to change the date of the Belgium trip from Friday 5th June 2020 to Tuesday 9th June 2020. The day will still be the same for the children and we are still visiting the same museums and memorials as planned originally. As the 9th June is a Tuesday, and the children will be returning back to school after 11pm we intend to keep the register open till 10am on Wednesday 10th June 2020 for these children. Due to the changes we will also be leaving earlier than originally planned. Exact timings are not known yet but some schools may be leaving before 5am.

As a result of the date change, if your child is now not in a position to be able to attend the trip we will of course return your deposit.

Thank you for your support

Mr Joseph Figg

CEO



